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Dear Shepherds’ Conference 2020 Attendees,

We trust you had a blessed Sunday worshiping with your local church and
trusting God in these uncertain times. Pastor John MacArthur recently
encouraged our church to respond with trust in God’s providential care
fromMatthew 6:25–34.

Our pastor and the conference team is committed to your health and safety at
all the conferences we host; consequently, we want to update you concerning
the 90-year-old Shepherds’ Conference guest who recently passed away. The
doctors confirmed that he passed away from COVID-19. At this time, there
have been no other conference guests, Grace Church staff, or volunteers who
have reported a positive diagnosis of the coronavirus. We are now outside the
incubation period for the virus set by the CDC, but we encourage you to
continue to take the necessary steps to ensure your personal health in this
season.

During these times, it is easy to lose sight of the sovereignty of God, so we
encourage you to meditate on the promise from Psalm 46:1–2, “God is our
refuge and strength, A very present help in trouble. Therefore we will not fear.”
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The Shepherds’ Conference 2020 audio and video is now available.
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